
Report of the Clubs Representative to SSMU
Legislative Council

March 24, 2021

Clubs Updates:

- Clubs are resuming in-person activities

- Many thanks to the VPs and SSMU staff involved in supporting in-person events!

- University Centre is starting to liven up again

- Lots of elections going on at the moment

- Overall, really glad to see student life and clubs back in action

Clubs Representative Updates:

- April will be spent improving the position and experience for future years

- Provide a comprehensive exit report

- Compiling some future goals/projects for the next rep to consider

- Feels like the position is not fulfilling its purpose

- Some link is missing from the rep to the clubs and to SSMU

- Looking into more formalized meetings/events to allow for discourse

- Club consultations will be done—but difficult to contact clubs

-

If anyone has ideas or feedback, please contact me at the email address below!

Respectfully Submitted,

Nadia Dakdouki
clubsrep2@ssmu.ca


